

St Begh's Catholic Junior School

Coach Road

Whitehaven

Cumbria CA28 7TD Headteacher: Mrs C. Mallard

(01946) 696959

admin@st-beghs.cumbria.sch.uk www.stbeghs.co.uk



Weekly Newsletter

Edition 28: 28th April 2023

Dear Children & Families, Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend and we'll see you all on Tuesday.

Competition Winners

We had a special visit today from the Whitehaven Town Mayor, Charles Maudling, to present three of our pupils with certificates. Harrison from Wellington class was a winner in the Primary School category and has won a voucher for £100 to spend in town. Carter from Lowther and Ciara from Wastwater were highly commended and also got certificates. Their wonderful pictures can be seen in the Photographic Exhibition in St Nicholas Gardens from 1st - 8th May.



We will have our school celebration of the Coronation on Friday 5th May. It will be a non-uniform day. Children can wear party clothes or red, white and blue. Crowns etc. optional!

Toddler Group

Charlotte Collins is starting a toddler group on Tuesday 8th May 9:30-10:30am in the School Hall. Babies to 3 years old welcome. £3 per family.

Fitness Friday

Reminder that children can wear their trainers on a Friday. We have a special run at playtimes where trainers are a must.

First Communion Choir

Some of our pupils are celebrating their First Holy Communion on Saturday 20th May at 10am in St. Begh's Church. We would love to have a choir to help make the celebration even more special. All rehearsals will take place during school time.

Yours faithfully,

Catherine Mallard





Walking hand in hand in the footsteps of Christ. We are His hands; We are His feet.











